
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

MARCH 2022

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 14TH MARCH

TICKETS WILL GO ON SALE FOR OUR LUXURY MOTHER’S 
DAY AFTERNOON TEA!

FRIDAY 18TH MARCH
GLOBAL RECYLING DAY!

FRIDAY 25TH MARCH 
NURSERY CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING

WEDNESDAY 6TH APRIL
NATIONAL WALKING DAY

we will be completing a sponsored walk, sponsor forms will be sent 
home in the first week of April. 

Throughout the month we have been doing ‘random acts of 
kindness’ both within the local community and in nursery. The 
children enjoyed placing books around Bamford for people to 
find and then pass them on when they had finished with them – 
(the people who found our books even sent some pictures in to 
us!) The children enjoyed creating and decorating their own 
‘bee kind’ pictures and placed happy and positive quotes inside, 
they then went out and posted these through neighbouring 
letter boxes and handed them out to passers by! 

The children enjoyed a valentines spa day with lots of treats 
including face masks and cucumber, a foot spa, hand and nail 
treatments with creams, bath bombs and fizzers to explore in 
the water tray,and some mindfulness massage and relax time, 
with a lovely afternoon tea!

We would like to thank all parents and carers for your generous 
donations this month towards the RSPCA (this month we raised 
£130.00) and also, for all of the lovely pictures that you have 
been sharing with us on iconnect – engaging in our weekly 
challenges – we love to see you doing things together at home. 

In March we will be exploring ‘the beginnings of Spring’
observing our natural environments and learning all about life
 cycles of flora and fauna (plants and animals). 

THE MONTH OF
KINDNESS!


